
Update from Starling Lab on Lyme Disease and How to Reach Them for Support 
 

Updated CDC Lyme Disease testing algorithm and test code in Allscripts 
• The CDC has updated the Lyme Disease testing algorithm. Click here for attached letter 

from LabCorp addressing this issue. 
• It is no longer a requirement to confirm with a Western Blot test. If the total antibody 

EIA test is positive, it will reflex to an IgG and an IgM EIA antibody test. 
• The correct test to order in Allscripts is:  

 

 



 
 A Reminder on How to Reach Us for LabCorp Issues 

• Please call or email  labsupportdesk@starlingphysicians.com for all issues related to LabCorp. 
This includes looking for test results, adding on tests, or any general inquires. The Starling Lab 
client services or processors will be glad to handle these issues for you. We are equipped with 
the necessary information to get the answers you need, freeing up your staff to serve our 
patients. 

 
 


